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February 28, 2013 
Ms. Miriam Weiss, 
OHEL Children's home and Family Services 
4510 16

th
 Avenue 

Brooklyn, New York,  11204 
 
Dear Miriam, 
 
Per our wonderful conversation with you at WION radio in Ionia recently, please find 
enclosed a check for $500 toward the recovery of your organization and its clients 
following Superstorm/Hurricane Sandy. 
 
The money was raised from a number of sources. Each year, our radio station re-creates 
the 1939 radio version of Charles Dickens' “A Christmas Carol” and sells CD's for charity, 
passing 100% through to the chosen cause of the year. (We don't take anything for 
materials or labor.) I produce the program, and all the actors work independently, none 
together, thus when it sounds like they are on “one audio stage”, it's careful editing and 
hours of work. 
 
This year, one third of the donations were raised through donations from WION friends 

we've never even met.  Members of the website, “www.satelliteguys.us” operated by 
Scott Greczkowski.  The members of that site, of which I am one are a close-knit group of 
technology fans who help each other with projects from Satellite TV to home theatre, 
Computers, the internet, and more. A real community of polite online members who care.  
This year, Scott, the site owner allowed our worldwide debut of the production on his site 
at Christmas, and it was heard worldwide, even before our station began internet 
streaming. His members donated via paypal which was then passed on to us, and we, in 
turn sent copies of the CD's to them. GREAT thanks needs to go to them for caring and 
donating. 
 
Together with WION's local family of listeners, we are proud that we could raise $500 to 
assist. 
 
Please accept our donation with thanks for your work, your caring for others, and know 
there are people in towns across the USA, Ionia included who may never meet the people 
you assist, but that care for others and are honored by your service. 
 
With respect, and hopes of the donation helping your recovery, 
 
Jim Carlyle, Owner WION Radio Ionia, MI 

www.i1430.com   
 
and on behalf of the members of  the “Satelliteguys” website 
www.satelliteguys.us  


